Edith Allen

As a New York State resident I support your proposed ban on High Volume Hydraulic Fracturing in
the Delaware River Basin. The draft regulations include an apparently strong presumption against
diversion of water from the Delaware River Basin and a preseumption against allowing the outflow
from such fracking to be imported into the Basin from outside. The conditions in event that waste
"outflow" water is imported are necessary if it happens. To uphold your commitment to "natural"
water in the Basin, it is important for the presumptions against water movement out of or into the
Basin be observed. I appreciate the opportunity to comment. Edith Allen



